
 

  

 

 

 

25th November 2021 

 

Dear Parent/Carers of Year 6 children,  

 

After last year’s successful residential visit to the High Adventure Outdoor Education 

Centre, we are planning this year’s trip for the current Year 6 group from 11th to 

13th July (3 days/2 nights) 

 

We would like to invite you to an information evening on Tuesday 7th December at 

5.30pm in Turquoise Class, where we will be showing photographs, explaining how 

the trip is planned and giving information about payment. There will also be the 

opportunity to ask questions and speak to some of the staff who went with the 

children last year. 

 

The PTA has very generously offered to pay for the transport for the trip, which 

means that the cost per child will be £190.  As this is a considerable outlay we are 

suggesting that the cost is spread by making regular payments over the next few 

months, with full payment to be made by 31st May. Payments can be made via 

parent pay or cash to the school office. A deposit of £40 is required by the end of 

March to secure your child’s place, followed by 4 installments of £50 per month (or if 

you prefer you can pay in full or smaller chunk).  If you have any worries about the 

cost or any other questions or concerns you are very welcome to speak to myself or 

the school office confidentially.  

 

Please complete the google form if you consent to your child going to High 

Adventure and if you wish to attend the information evening. 

 

https://forms.gle/2FEGATGnbsnfMRHq8  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Vicky Hearson 

Deputy Head 

v.hearson@ebor.academy 

 

https://forms.gle/2FEGATGnbsnfMRHq8

